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October 8,2013

Mr. Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5223 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Implementation of the Catastrophic Event Memorandum Account for September 2013 
Clover Fire

Dear Mr. Clanon:

In accordance with Commission Resolution E-3238, dated July 24,1991, and the associated 
PG&E currently effective tariff sheets (Electric Preliminary Statement Section G), PG&E hereby 
provides notice that PG&E is recording in the electric Catastrophic Event Memorandum Account 
(CEMA) the costs associated with repair of facilities and restoration of service following the 
“California Clover Fire” that began on September 9,2013.

PG&E is submitting this letter to preserve the option of filing an application for cost recovery 
under CEMA provisions at a later date. Details about the disaster, the effects on PG&E’s 
facilities, and the estimated restoration costs are provided below:

1. Disaster
On September 10, 2013, the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) issued a 
Fire Management Assistance Declaration for the California Clover Fire (FM-5050) under 
the Stafford Disaster Relief and Emergency Assistance Act, 42 U.S.C. sections 5121­
5206, proclaiming a state of emergency in Shasta and Tehama Counties. The wildfire 
damaged public structures and private residences in the area and required evacuations.

2. Effects on PG&E’s Facilities
The wildfire damaged 208 electric distribution facilities throughout Shasta County. The 
wildfire is estimated to have disrupted service to 2,575 customers.

3.' Estimated Restoration Costs
PG&E estimates it has incurred approximately $2.1 million of incremental costs due to the 
wildfire, of which $1.8 million is estimated to be capital related and $0.3 million is 
estimated to be expense related. PG&E continues to assess the total repair and restoration 
costs incurred and will supplement this letter should further damage be identified.
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RedacteIf you have any questions about PG&E’s implementation of the CEMA, please contact " 
Redacted

Sincerely,
^75*

Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations

cc: President Michael R. Peevey 
Commissioner Michel Peter Florio 
Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval 
Commissioner Mark J. Ferron 
Commissioner Carla J. Peterman 
Edward Randolph, Director, Energy Division
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